
 

1/30/07

The Avocado crew is here and ready to roll. Storyboards are just being finished, 
and the search has begun to cast our final main character. Let the Revenge 
begin...



 

2/13/07

After some initial difficulty casting our supporting actors, the Sweet Revenge crew 
has began shooting. Everything so far has been great and so far, no major 
problems. Joining our crew is Conor Thorton, who will be assisting in filming and 
editing.  



 

2/26/07

Sweet Revenge is constantly moving forward with its production. Shooting doesn’t 
end at school either. One of the directors and one of the actors were working on 
the film in school during the February break going beyond the call of duty. Editing 
is also going along smoothly; we have a few scenes completely edited. 
Soundtrack is also being worked on to fit each scene, and add to the dramatics.



 

3/1/07

These guys have the hardest shooting schedule to work with because all three of 
their stars (Balkus, Sweet, and Murphy) are not available to shoot during class. 
Consequently, they’ve been forced to shoot most of their stuff after school. That 
being said, they have managed to keep up with an ambitious shooting schedule. 
And, more importantly, the footage thus far has been great! They have some very 
funny scenes. Mr. Balkus finally has a meaty role in which he can flex his acting 
ability in. Sweet and Murphy are hysterical together. Lots of great buzz 
surrounding this film.   -Mr. Alan



 

3/8/07

When you talk about filming scenes, it’s been a pretty slow week.  But the editing 
is coming along great: just about all of the footage we have imported on the 
computer is edited, all we need for them is music.  We still have some key scenes 
with Balkus and Sweet to shoot, and still awaiting an appearance from Mr. Jean 
and Mr. Connors.  But we have a juicy schedule of filming this week with lots of 
great scenes still to come.



 

3/19/07

This week, we have promoted our assistant director, Chris Foti, to Co-Director 
(along with Laura Sacchetti). So far, we have shot a vast amount of footage, and 
our editing has gone along smoothly too. We plan to shoot Chris Jean’s scenes 
this week.



 

3/22/07

It’s crunch season for the Avocado team, and we are winding down on shooting. 
The last shots are ones with Chris Jean, and the concluding scene. Music will be 
worked on soon to complement the scenes. Special effects are added on at this 
point, and final changes are being made.



 

5/21/07

Last day of class, it’s a sad day.  But the new generation is on their way for John, 
Jack, Swanson is going to bring back the Avocado name, can we get a little 
sequel????  Son...anyways, great year, wish it could be longer, but we wouldn’t 
change a thing.  Thanks to everyone who helped us in out journey to make Sweet 
Revenge, maybe we’ll make some cameos next year. This isn’t a good bye... but a 
see ya later...son.


